
B-C is BEST! 
Year In and Year Out 

Day In and Day Out 

Most edible  o i l  re f iners  have  f o u n d  this  

s ta t ement  true  over  the  years  

IF you want . . . .  

• e c o n o m i c a l  b l e a c h i n g  

• less  FFA rise  

• greater  stabil i ty 

• less  fi lter c lo th  r e p l a c e m e n t  

• bet ter  clay u n i f o r m i t y  

In other words 

Better.Cheaper Bleaching 

U S E  B - C  
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P. O. Box 951 

N A C O G D O C H E S ,  T E X A S  

C. W. Hoerr N . W .  Ziels 

C o m m i t t e e  C h a i r m e n  N a m e d  fo r  

O c t o b e r  M e e t i n g  i n  C h i c a g o  

PRELI3,IINAR¥ planning meeting of the general commit- 
tee for the 32nd annual fall meeting of the American 
Oil Chemists' Society was held at the Sherman hotel 

on May 15, with C. W. Itoerr, Armour and Company, as 
chairman. Appointments were announced as follows: A. V. 
Graci Jr., Wurster and Sanger Inc., program; E. F. Cav- 
anaugh, Armour, hotel; W. J. Quick, Distillation Products 
Industries, entertMnnmnt; D. A. Leo, Durkee Famous Foods, 
registration; Miss M~ry Harmeson, Kraft  Foods, ladies' 
entertainment; Richard W. Scott, Armour, floor msn for 
exhibits; R. J. Vandcr Wal, Armour, publicity; N. W. 
Ziels, Lever Brothers Company, Hammond, Ind., treasurer; 
and the following as advisers--& P. l[arris,  S. S. Fein, 
G. A. Crapple, and A. F. Kapecki. 

The fall meeting will be held at the Sherman, October 
20-22, 1958, in Chicago. Preceding it there will be a com- 
plimentary mixer on Sunday from 5 to 7 p.m. Distillation 
Products Industries will be hosts for the Monday evening 
cocktail party;  the dinner-dance will be held on Tuesday; 
there will be no plant trips. 

Mr. Hocrr said that 24 exhibitors had already been 
signed up, and other sales were pending. Fxhibit charges 
were set at $175 for nonadvertisers in the Journal, $150 
for advertisers, and $125 for those wishing smaller spaee 
thtm the stnndm'd. 

The registration fee was set at $10 for membcrs, $]5 for 
mmmembcrs, told $5 for academic people. Students and 
speakers were to be a(tmitted free of charge. Exhibitors 
were to be given one free ticket. There was to be no 
registration charge for wives; the ladies' program was to be 
subsidized. The banquet fee was set at $8. 

Emphasis in the convention program will be on synthetic 
detergents, nutrition, and plant safety, according to Mr. 
Graei. Authors who expect to have papers ready for pre- 
sentation at the meeting are asked to write Mr. Graei in 
care of his corot)any at 5201 S. Kenwood, Chicago 15, as 
soon as possible. By or before August 15 he will need such 
infornlation ,s  title, names of authors, and speakers, also 
three copies of a 100- to 300-word abstract. 

Several Society committees will report at the special 
business session during the meeting, and the Governing 
Board will meet Sundtly, at 2 p.m., with J. C. Konen, 
president, in the chair. 

Improvement in the quality of peanut products is the 
aim of a research project at the University of Arizona 
under contract with the U. S. Department of Agriculture. 
The project involves a study of the factors affecting the 
flavor of processed peanuts and will be carried out under 
the supervision of the Southern Utilization Research and 
Development Division of the Agricultural Research Ser- 
vice, which negotiated the contract. 
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